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First Week of School Schedule 
 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 5th  
For returning students in grades 1 through to grade 7 

• At 8:45am students go to last year’s class, lining up outside in the same place they did last year when 
they came to school. Students will be dismissed at 9:45 am.  If uncertain what to do, read the signs on 
the doors for further information.  

For new students in grades 1 through to grade 7 
• At 8:45am new students will meet in the front of the school, at the office.  You will be ushered from 

there to your class.  

For Kindergarten students 
• Our kindergarten students will meet at the outside door #4 (back of the school, south gym doors) at 

8:45am where they’ll be greeted by Westwind staff and brought to their class. Kindergarten students 
will be dismissed from the same gym doors at 9:30am. We will be emailing Kindergarten parents soon 
with detailed information about the gradual entry schedule. 

Welcome Back social for parents   
• As a way to connect and reconnect after a great summer, our PAC is hosting a Welcome Back social on 

September 5th at 8:30am while your child is in class for the hour. Look for a gathering at the back of the 
school, and join us for some refreshments and treats. Once our students are settled, Mr. Juhasz and 
Mrs. Tse will be there to say hello and answer any questions if need be.  

 
SEPTEMBER 6th TO SEPTEMBER 8th (WEDNESDAY TO FRIDAY) 
For all students in grades 1 through 7 
Full day attendance: 8:45am to 2:45pm 

Kindergarten students continue to follow the gradual entry schedule, dropping off and picking up at the 
outside gym doors #4 (unless otherwise advised).   
 
If you have questions, please do not hesitate to call the school at 604-668-6497. Mrs. Spence (Administrative 
Assistant) and the Administration team (Mr. Bill Juhasz, Principal and Mrs. Susan Tse, Vice-Principal) are at 
school this summer from July 4-7 and for the week of August 28th onward.  We are looking forward to having a 
great year! 
 
Communication  
Our website is up to date with all the important dates for the 2023/2024 year and important school start up 
information.  When in doubt, check out our calendar. 
 
Want to see our school spirit?  Follow us on Instagram @westwindwaves 


